
                                                 Trustees of the Trust Funds  
                                                        Meeting February 4 2020 

                                                             
                                  Those present: Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer, David Braun 

At 9;00 am Chris opened meeting. Prior meeting minutes from Jan 8 2020 were approved. 

 Mail was opened ,went over list of new students potentially receiving scholarships, and 
scholarship payments made.  
     Chris submitted trustees years report letter to town for annual report and it was accepted. 
Pete Issued check to library trustees for 1261.61 for construction, remaining 802.50 of library 
fund will be withdrawn for building and account will be closed at town meeting by warrant 
article. 

Next meeting to be held Mon .march 2nd 9.am 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15 am 

Respectfully submitted on behalf  of the trustees, 
David Braun


